
DMS Rankin Lab - COVID‐19 Safety Plan: 
August 20, 2021 (SUBJECT TO CHANGE) 

 
To prepare for the August 2021 reopening, the following guidelines have been 
implemented, but do not supersede guidance from the University or State of 
Connecticut. 
 
 As the entire lab is considered common-use, masking will be required while 

indoors (regardless of vaccination status). 
 Consistent with existing policy, undergraduates or volunteers working in the 

lab must be supervised by an on-campus designate from their lab group. 
 Anyone not feeling well or exhibiting symptoms of illness should stay home.  
 
 See the following link for additional guidance: 

         https://covid.uconn.edu/campus-guidelines/ 
 
 
Please contact Charlie at charles.woods@uconn.edu with any Rankin Lab specific 
questions. 


